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During this past year, the PR effort has provided: 

1. photography and reporting of National Meeting in Oct./Nov. 2003 for follow-up reports

a. news releases to media announcing the election and appointment of officers and committee members at the national level

b. news release to media on Peace Award winner

2. an 8-page supplement to the TAU-USA with photos, summarizing the activities, announcements, speeches from the Oct./Nov. 2003 annual meeting.

3. news release to media on Family of the Year

4. photography and coverage of All Commissions Conference in June 2004. 

5. an 8-page supplement to the TAU-USA providing an overview of the All Commissions Conference

6. features in the TAU-USA highlighting ways for local fraternities to get more publicity

7. response to individual requests for assistance from ministers on regional and local basis.

8. sample mastheads for TAU-USA for columns

9. an outline for a PR Manual

